
Information to assist in application for HEF Canvasser 2015. 

We are looking to appoint a number of canvassers to undertake visits to households that 

failed to respond to the recent forms sent out to all properties in Birmingham. This 

information is required to identify potential names for the Register of Electors. 

Before you apply, please consider the following: 

 The canvass is from 9th October to 21st October 2015 and you must be available to 

work throughout this period. 

 You will be required to make up to 3 visits to all allocated properties. 

 You MUST make 1 visit to all properties in the 1st weekend of the canvass. 

 You will be required to attend a training session with your Canvass Supervisor prior 

to the commencement of the personal canvass. 

 You will be required to collect your canvass materials from Ladywood Health and 

Community Centre on Thursday 8th October 2015. Materials will not be issued unless 

you have attended training. 

Please read the job description carefully before applying for this position. 

The completed application form should be e-mailed to canvass@birmingham.gov.uk 

We will not be in a position to start appointing Canvassers until mid to late September 

when we have a more accurate picture of the properties that need to be canvassed. 

We would therefore ask that you do not contact us to chase up your application.  
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